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Society of Genealogists makes prestige award to FreeBMD 

 

Plaque reads:  

 
Society of Genealogists 

Prince Michael of Kent Award 2007 

Awarded to the trustees of FreeBMD 

 

In acknowledgement of the outstanding contribution 

to Genealogists across the globe by offering free 

access to the Births, Marriages and Deaths Indexes 

online.  
 

The Society of Genealogists was delighted to make the presentation of the 

Prince Michael of Kent Award at its recent AGM to FreeBMD. 

 

The award made for distinguished and outstanding services to Genealogy has 

only been made four times in its history.  Previous recipients were The Family 

Record Centre, ABM Publishing and The Genealogical Society of Utah. 

 

Graham Hart, a Trustee for FreeBMD, who 

received the award (pictured right), said, “On 

behalf of FreeBMD, we are very proud to have 

received the award and please accept the thanks 

of everyone involved in the project.” 

 

Camilla von Massenbach, Trustee of FreeBMD, 

stated,  “The Trustees were thrilled to accept this 

award which recognises the huge efforts made 

by all the FreeBMD volunteers, without whom 

there would be no FreeBMD “ 

 

June Perrin, Chief Executive of the Society of Genealogists commented “The 

Board of Trustees were unanimous in their decision for 2007 and felt no-one 

could be more deserving of this prestigious award.” 
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